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Friday 15th November 2019 
 

KS1 Nativity 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
Reception, Year 1 & Year 2 have been working hard on their Christmas Nativity of ‘It’s Gonna Shine!’  There 
will be two performances of the nativity on Tuesday 17th December.  The morning performance will begin at 
10:00am and the afternoon performance begins at 1.45pm. 
 
Tickets are free and a maximum of two per family may be requested (unfortunately, we are unable to offer 
two tickets per show).  If there are any spare tickets, these will be released for booking on Friday 13th 
December.  If you would like to attend either of these performances, tickets will be available at the school 
office from Monday 2nd December. 
 
Yours Sincerely, 
 
         
 
Mrs Scott   Miss Fisher   Miss Morpeth 
Reception Class Teacher Year 1 Class Teacher  Year 2 Class Teacher 


